
Crews worked through the weekend to start the painting process on the Media 
Education Center Auditorium ceiling. The electricians began their work on Monday, Jan. 29. 

Mechanical, framing and other trade crews are scheduled to begin work next week. 
Auditorium seating is scheduled to be on-site the first week of April.  
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